
Rosie Starr 
 
Here is the reason that I oppose hydraulic fracturing in the Delaware River Basin.
My home is located on the Delaware River and drinking water is sourced from a well.
There is a creek that runs through the property and empties into the Delaware River.
Clean water, free of hazardous chemicals, is priority to a healthy life at home, in our community
and our country.

The Pennsylvania DEP has issued hundreds of Determination Letters each saying that fracking has
impacted a water source {see
https://www.damascuscitizensforsustainability.org/pa-dep-determination-letters/}.
I do not want to be a future recipient of one of these letters.

I urge you to enforce the Basin Compact and ban hydrofracking in the Basin.
 


